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Delta State Notes 

 Honoring our Heritage...Engaging our Future   

is this biennium’s theme. 

 Cay Sergent is our new state president          
dkgmopres@gmail.com  

 Support Early Educators (SEE) by inviting 
them to join us at our meetings.   

 

A message from Jeannae 

Sisters, we had a wonderful meeting in September. 

We initiated Miranda Poole.  Miranda is a 

kindergarten teacher in the Independence School 

District.  She is excited to share her experiences 

with us and take advantage of all that DKG can 

offer.  We are going to the National Archives on a 

Fall Field trip with Chi and Alpha Rho on Saturday, 

October 24.  Let’s car pool!  It will be so fun!   Call 

Jeannae at 816-365-4759. 

 DKG 

INTERNATIONAL 

NOTES: 

Dr. Lyn Babb Schmid our 

DKG International President 

says:  

“Have fun!  We don’t 

serve this organization 

for money, so we 

ought to have fun.  

Commit to making our 

gatherings 

motivational and 

friendly.  Create a 

welcoming culture for 

all. “ 
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Photo 
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Our PHI CHAPTER model for 

meetings. Our Strategic Action 

Plan is to promote the value of PHI 

membership.  

You can’t find these anymore! 

Right? But YOU can  at the Fall 

Field Trip!  

Pictured: Jeannae, Miranda, Glenda, Ruth, and 

Paula at the September meeting.  

What’s Next with PHI? 

Date:  SAT, OCTOBER 24  FALL FIELD TRIP!  

Time:  9:45 AM at NARA 

Please meet at the National Archives and Record Administration (NARA) at 400 

W. Pershing for a fun and informative tour of a beautiful facility. We will eat lunch 

at Union Station at 11:15. After lunch we travel to the Historic KC Garment Muse-

um for a tour !  Both museums are free — you only need to pay for your own 

lunch.  RSVP to Jeannae at 816-365-4759 

Stress is only alleviated by taking time to release it.  

Our PHI meetings take the time to  provide are stress release for all of us.   

 


